Caring for Our Elders—End-of-Life Issues & Accompanying the Elderly, Sick, and Dying
29th Sunday in Ordinary Time (10/18 – 19)
[bookmark: _Hlk208236505]Sample Bulletin Announcement for Week #3:
This week of Respect Life Month, we turn our attention to caring for the elderly, sick, and dying. The Church reminds us that every life is sacred until its natural end, and that true compassion means accompanying others in their suffering with love, dignity, and hope (cf. Evangelium Vitae 66). May we resist the “throwaway culture” and witness to Christ’s mercy by walking with our elders and the vulnerable.

